Be Part of Berkley's Library Future 💥

Dear Berkley Families,

The **Berkley Friends of the Library** is welcoming new members—and we'd love for you to join us. With a **new Library building** in the works, *now* is the perfect moment to get involved. By becoming a Friend, you'll help shape programs, events, and resources that will make our Library a vibrant hub for the whole community.

Learn more about the Friends here: [Friends Page Link]

If you're interested, please reach out **soon** so we can include you in upcoming planning and fall activities:

Cathy Charette, President

FriendsOfTheBerkleyLibrary@gmail.com

In addition, the Library has two part-time staff openings we're excited to fill with community-minded residents:

- Assistant Librarian
- Children's Librarian

All open positions for the town can be found

here: https://townofberkleyma.gov/document/jobs/

If you love books, learning, and connecting with people, these roles are a wonderful way to make a direct impact in our community!

Questions about these positions? Please contact Carol Buote at cbuote@sailsinc.org.

This is a unique and exciting moment for Berkley. Whether you **join the Friends**, **apply for a staff role**, or **spread the word**, your involvement will help our new Library launch strong and thrive for years to come.